Byrne Creek Community School BULLDOGS



STUDENT BULLETIN

PLEASE READ TO CLASS DURING BLOCK 2

MONDAY April 10, 2017 DAY 1

WHAT'S HAPPENING TODAY

MEDIA TUESDAY: "SMASH BROTHERS TOURNAMENT"

The Media Arts 9/10 class would like to invite you to room C106 Tuesday at lunch for a "Smash Brothers" Tournament. If you would like to have a chance to play in the tournament, please come to room C106 at the beginning of lunch on Monday (April 10th) Prizes will be awarded. (Ms. Moulin)

DISTRICT PRIDE DANCE

On Thursday April 27 the Burnaby School District will be hosting its first ever District Pride Dance! This dance is open to all high school students in the district, in the spirit of celebrating the diversity and inclusivity of our students. The dance will be held from 6pm-9pm at Byrne Creek Community School. Tickets are now on sale in the school office for \$7 until April 7; then again Monday April 10-Wednedsay April 20 for \$10. There are only 40 tickets available per school, so buy them early to avoid missing out. The theme of the dance is "Pride" so wear your rainbow colours to show your support. Tickets can be purchased from the office. Hope to see you all there! (Ms. Moulin)

ATTENTION: ALL GRADE 11 AND 12 STUDENTS,

The final opportunity to write the discontinued provincial exams will be this June. We still have some students WHO need to write a Grade 10 or 11 provincial exam in order to graduate. If this applies to you please register for the exam with Ms. Tonks in the office before April 25th. If you are not sure, please see your Counsellor to confirm completion of a course and the corresponding exam. (Mr. Christofides)

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS WEEK

ATTENTION: AP STUDENTS

AP Students must attend the **Pre-Exam Prep Session** on Wednesday, April 12 after school in room B104. If students cannot attend they should see Mr. Fuerderer before April 12 to make alternative arrangements. (Mr. Fuerderer)

BOOK SWAP

The LEO Club will be bringing books to tutorial classes on Wednesday, April 12th and Wednesday, April 19th. Each book will be available for swap or can be bought for only 25 cents. (Leo Club)

SUMMER SESSION

Summer Session 2017 on-line registration opens April 12th. Students taking summer courses must sign themselves up for classes (Ms. Davy)

SAMOSA SALE

The Globa Issues Club is having a samosa sale Thursday, April 13th at lunch in the atrium. One for \$2.00 or two for \$3.00. All proceeds go to Hope International. (Global Issues club/Ms. Graham)

WHAT'S COMING UP

SHADBOLT CENTRE FOR THE ARTS

Do you like working with children? Are you interested in teaching? Volunteer opportunities available for students interested in helping in teaching theatre or drama to children once a week. (J. Woo)

CAMERON RECREATION COMPLEX

Interested in working with preschoolers? Volunteers wanted for Saturday preschool gymnastics program on Saturdays starting soon. Come to the Career Centre if you are interested. (J. Woo)

GRADE 9 IMMUNIZATIONS

The nurses will be returning in May to follow-up with those students who did not have their immunizations done at the school earlier this year. Please note that only those who have completed the required form and have handed it in at the office will be eligible to have their immunization done at this time. If you still need to complete a form, please pick up a form and return it (completed) back to the office. There will also be a clinic held for those who missed both dates. Details about the clinic will follow soon. (Ms. Bell)

ATTENTION: GRADE 12 STUDENTS

EXPERIENCE VCC – OPEN HOUSE

Vancouver Vocational College is having an Open House April 26 from 3-6 pm at the Broadway Campus (1155 East Broadway, Vancouver). Learn about the full and part-time programs, take part in workshops, tours, meet the faculty and enter to win \$500 towards tuition. RSVP online at VCC.CA/EXPERIENCE (Ms. Davy)